From: COLLINS Kristi \* PUC

To: PUC PUC.FilingCenter \* PUC

**Subject:** FW: Public Comment-UM 2178 Natural Gas Fact Finding

**Date:** Tuesday, July 12, 2022 11:56:02 AM

Please file these comments in the UM 2178 docket.

Thank you.

## Kristi

\*\*\* My email address has changed to <a href="mailto:kristi.collins@puc.oregon.gov">kristi.collins@puc.oregon.gov</a> – please update your address book \*\*\*

From: Kim Critelli <critellikim@yahoo.com> Sent: Tuesday, July 12, 2022 11:04 AM

To: PUC puc.publicmeetings \* PUC < PUC.PUBLICMEETINGS@puc.oregon.gov>

Subject: Public Comment-UM 2178 Natural Gas Fact Finding

Dear Friends.

First, I want to say thank you for providing me with the gas I need to cook my food. It has been invaluable to me, and I appreciate you for that. Every time I turn on my stove and that blue flame comes out, I feel like this is some kind of miracle. A miracle people made possible.

As you know, Oregonians, are committed to creating better ways to provide and use energy. We have all agreed that it would be safer and healthier. Now, I know, the energy industry is big business, and it isn't easy to make changes. It is time now in the evolution of energy to create again. Big changes or small changes. All industries have their fair share of bureaucracy, but it also has people with the kind of brilliant ingenuity that we need right now. As people who hold the public's trust, I ask you on behalf of my fellow Oregonians to let those ideas happen. Grow the industry into the future. Don't be complacent. Be inspired. Make your next miracle happen. I believe in you!

Sincerely, Kim Critelli Portland, Oregon